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March 24, 2022 

TO: 

FROM: 

CONTACT PERSON: 

SUBJECT: 

Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
-AND-
County Commissioners

Jon V. Weiss, P.E., Directo 
Planning, Environmental, a d Development 
Services Department 

David D. Jones, P .E., CEP, Manager 
Environmental Protection Division 
407-836-1406

April 5, 2022 - Public Hearing - Cancellation 
Adoption of Revisions to Orange County Code, Chapter 8 
("Boats and Water Safety") 

On March 22, 2022, the Environmental Protection Division (EPD) presented a work session 
to the Board on proposed changes to Orange County Code, Chapter 8 - Boats and Water 
Safety Ordinance. Based on Board discussions, the Adoption Public Hearing that was 
previously scheduled for April 5, 2022 has been cancelled to allow additional time for EPD 
staff to address issues of concern. A new date for the adoption public hearing has not been 
identified. 
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